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PQ 45589/19:  To ask the Minister for Health when the review on personalised medicine will be 

completed; the date on which this will be available to the Houses of the Oireachtas; and if he will 
make a statement on the matter.  
 
 
Dear Deputy Rabbitte, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I have examined 
the matter and the following outlines the position.  
 
 
Response: 
My understanding is that HSE is not currently conducting a review on personalised medicine.   
 
I trust this answers your question to your satisfaction. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
____________________________ 
 
Sharon Dwyer, 
General Manager, Office of the CCO 
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